5/31/2020

Department of Planning and Building Services Commission Staff E C EIVE
860 North Bush St.

Ukiah, Ca. 95482 JUN 02 2020
Regarding Case# U_2019-0011 Planning & Building Seryices

Date Filed: 7/3/2019
Owner Bette Nixon
Applicant: AT&T Mobility
Agent: EPIC Wireless LLC

Dear Planning and Building Services Commission Staff,

I know you have received many comments regarding the health concerns of 5G technology
being used on this tower. 5G technology will not work in this area. Because of the technology
using a very short wave the towers need to be spaced between 1000 and 1500 feet. In many
cities the antennas are being spaced no farther apart than every other block. The signals are
also blocked by trees and other solid objects. While this technology maybe applied in cities, it
won’t work in our area.

Please don’t base your decision because of this.

Thank you

Roy “Ted” Geller



